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7.27.25 Heritage Updates 
 

Prayer Pals  

We’re looking for some grownups who are interested 
in investing in some of our youngest Heritage Family 
members.  Use your insert or sign up in the hall if 
you’d like to be matched with a Prayer Pal, one of our 
Heritage students in Kindergarten through 12th 
grade, for this coming school year. Our Prayer Pals 
will be revealed and get to meet during our Sunday 
School Kick Off Picnic on Sunday, 9.7. 
 
 

‘First Supper Sunday’ Continental Breakfast, 8.3 

Please sign up and bring a breakfast item to share as we spend some time 
around the table following the service.  
 

Congregational Meeting, 8.17 

After the morning service on August 17, we will have our congregational 
meeting to discuss our church budget for the next fiscal year and hear 
ministry reports.  
 
 

Membership Class - coming soon 

Pastor Ruben will be offering a membership class soon.  Please contact 
him if you would like to participate.  (You can use your insert!) You don’t 
have to become a member after completing the class, but you DO have to 
complete the class to become a member.   

Heritage Kids 
Nursery is available for infants-PreK during worship (if staffing allows).                                        
Feel free to use it for however much of the service you desire.  

Junior Church is available (if staffing allows) during the 2nd half of the service for 
students in Kindergarten through 4th grade.  Children will leave during the songs 
before the sermon and return during the final song.  The classroom is in the back of 
Fellowship Hall - straight out the back of the sanctuary.   

Red Folder activity pages are also available at the table by the sanctuary door for 
anyone who wishes to use them. 

God’s Kingdom Building:  
Prison Outreach of DE 

Update from Tim Santa Barbara (Broken Beginnings): 
There is a man whom I have known and ministered to for the past few 
years. I have also ministered to his brother. The interesting thing is both 
he and his brother came to me through different means, and had no idea 
I was ministering to the other at first. This has happened twice now.  
 

This gentleman was recently released from Howard R Young Correctional 
Institution. Upon release, he contacted me about taking “next steps” in 
his road to recovery. He informed me he would like to attend Delmarva 
Adult and Teen Challenge!  
 

I immediately called our contacts there and got him accepted within a 
few hours! We drove him down the very next day. The other piece of the 
story is his brother is also there and has been for the past 9 months! 
Please keep these brothers in prayer!  
 
 

We’re also excited to announce 
that we are partnering with * 1 in 
7b Foundation this month for our 
outreach in the city of Wilmington! 
They have a mobile shower, 
washer and dryer unit! This allows 
the homeless to shower and get 
some clean clothes and we all 
know how refreshing a shower 
and clean clothes can be! We will 
be in Christina Park on N. Church St, this weekend.  Please keep this in 
prayer as well!  
 
*1in7B  — God created you and me on purpose, for a purpose! 

What can you do today to be 1 out of the 7 Billion people on His earth to stand 

out and make a positive difference in someone's life? 

Our 1in7B is helping those experiencing homelessness. 


